
David I. Poch Barrister                                            tel. (613) 264-0055   fax (613) 264-2878 

 
 

 
1649 Old Brooke Road, Maberly, Ontario K0H 2B0                                  e-mail: dpoch@eelaw.ca 

 

February 22, 2018 

 

BY EMAIL AND RESS 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: EB-2017-0224 – Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

 EB-2017-0255 – Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 

2018 Cap and Trade Compliance Plans 

 

I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence and the Green Energy Coalition in regard to 

the outline of the evidence we provided on February 14
th

.   In that correspondence we indicated 

that Mr. Neme could file his report by March 12
th

.  In proposing that, we had assumed that the 

Board would issue a direction by February 19th.  Given the delay in hearing the Board’s 

response, we wish to alert the Board that the 12
th

 will be a challenge and we would propose that 

should the Board grant our request, a suitable filing deadline would be 15 working days after the 

issuance of the direction.   

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

David Poch 

 

cc: Parties in this proceeding 

 


